Board of Management Meeting December 13" 2016

Agreed Report

The Board appreciates the immense commitment of teachers in
relation to the curricular and extra-curricular experiences of
students. Their dedication is of huge benefit to our students.

The Board wishes to thank the maintenance staff for their work in
providing a clean and pleasant school environment.

The Board congratulates the many Leaving Certificate students of
2015 who received ETB awards recently.

The Board also congratulates the All Ireland Basketball and
Camogie Champions.



